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Wednesday 16th January 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

SUBJECT: Service Families Moving to Cyprus 

We understand that some of our Service Families are due to relocate to Cyprus this summer. To 
ensure a smooth transition for these pupils, Risedale School is working closely with King Richard 
School in Cyprus. However, due to GDPR restrictions, we haven't yet received a confirmed list of 
pupils who will be moving. 

Pupil Names Required 
If your child attends Risedale School and will be moving to King Richard School in Cyprus in the 
summer/this year, please complete the relocation form by Monday 20th January at the latest. This 
will help us plan for the transition and ensure we can provide the necessary support. 

Link to Form >> Risedale School: Cyprus Relocation Form 

Both schools are committed to supporting all pupils during this transition, particularly those with 
Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND), and are actively developing early provisions to 
address specific needs. 

Transition Visit 
The Headteacher from King Richard School will be visiting Risedale School to meet pupils and 
senior leaders on Thursday 23rd January from 12:00 to 13:30.  This visit is intended to introduce 
pupils who will be moving to the school to the Headteacher who will deliver a presentation about the 
school to them as a group. The Headteacher will also meet with myself, the SENCo (Miss Burke) 
and the Safeguarding & Attendance Lead (Mrs Cox) to discuss pupil needs and information that will 
support a smooth transition to the school in Cyprus. 

 
Please don't hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mrs L Greenwood 
Headteacher 
Greenwood.L@risedale.org.uk 
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